
  

Weekly News Friday 3rd March 2023 
 

Week 2 Spring Term 2  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We had a wonderful World Book Day yesterday 
with everyone across both schools taking part in 
a wide range of activities! The children were so 
excited to "spend" their vouchers in the hall, 
choosing their books to take home and they all 
enjoyed two story sessions with different 
teachers - I had a lovely time with the Gateways 
children and then with a Year 1 class.  
 
One of the new initiatives that has come from 
our recent work on reading is the re-naming of 
classes in EYFS and KS1 to match our KS2 
classes, so that every class is now named after 
an author. We have bought some fabulous new 
books written by these authors and introduced 
these to the children. This has given the children 
new excitement about reading and exploring 
stories and will bring lots of new learning and 
discoveries! 
 
The new class names are listed below but 
please don't worry if it takes you a while to 
remember these - we are still learning them too! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Jo Hall 

 

Previous 
Name  

New 
Name  

Gateways  Carle  

Nursery  Cooper  

Diamond  Donaldson  

Pearl  Adeola  

Sapphire  Jeffers  

Emerald  Bright  

Ruby  Percival  

Amethyst  Coelho  

Safeguarding 

If you are worried about any safeguarding situations, 

or you feel a child is being harmed you should 

contact Mrs Jo Hall (Designated Safeguarding Lead) 

or Mrs Judith Hollywood (Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead) to share your information. 

 

If you want to remain anonymous you can report 

concerns through the North Yorkshire Safeguarding 

Children Partnership website click here.  

Or phone 01609 780780 

It’s everyone’s responsibility to work together to 

keep children safe. 

 

 
Twitter 

Did you know that we are on Twitter? 
Follow us at @SaltergateSchs.  Feel 
free to share our posts and connect 
with us on there, if you have a local 
business/community group, please 

follow us and say hello! Keep an eye on there for 
events, classroom activities etc. 
 
Next week our Year 2 PE sessions will be on Monday 
and Friday.  
 
Spotlight - Family Support Hub 

Autism Awareness Coffee Morning   
Please join us to spend time with other parents where 
we can share experiences, celebrate successes and help 
each other with difficulties. 
Please let us know if you’re planning to attend this 
event - https://forms.office.com/e/Jif5CiMJur 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://twitter.com/SaltergateSchs
https://forms.office.com/e/Jif5CiMJur


 

 
 

 
Tuesday 28th March – Bag 2 School 

To support the work we do with the children in 

school about the importance of recycling and 

helping the environment we will be enhancing this 

learning by helping to divert unwanted textiles 

away from landfill.  This is also a fantastic way of 

raising vitally needed funds for our school. 

Please see full details on our school website 

(letters page) or link below. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Juniors Extra Mile Award 
Years 3, 4 and 6 have worked hard completing 
extra mile work at home and have gained their 
extra mile reward. 
As part of our work on British values, each year 
group held a vote to choose the reward. They 
decided on the following: 
Year 3 - non uniform day on Thursday 9th March. 
Year 4 – non uniform day on Friday 10th March 
Year 6 – non uniform day on Thursday 9th March 

  
   

Infants  
Who is on the Golden Bench this week?  

  Coehlo (Y2)  Sophia and Lily  

  Percival (Y2)  Zaedan and Jessica 

Daniel  Jeffers (Y1)  William and Jessica 

  Bright (Y1)  Matthew and Freya 

  Donaldson (R)  Darcie and Roman 

R  Adeola (R)   Madison and Koie 
 

Juniors 

Who are the ‘work stars’ of the week? 
Kipling (Y6) Greta  Pullman (Y6) Ella J 

Cowell (Y6) Lily-Rose 

Tolkien (Y5) Suhana Potter (Y5) Noah 

Morpurgo (Y4) Thomas Rowling (Y4) Finley  

Walliams (Y3) Emmy Dahl (Y3) Imogen 

 



Saltergate Superstars 
Reception  

 

 
Donaldson Class – Cooper has gone the ‘Extra Mile’ 

and been busy making this fabulous book as part of 

our Books and Stories Knowledge Organiser this week. 

Great job! Keep up the super work! 

Adeola Class – Our Knowledge Organiser was all about 
books and stories this week. Edie has written some fantastic 

book reviews to share with everyone.  
What a brilliant job you did Edie! We love them! 

 

Year 1  
        

 

Bright Class – The children have enjoyed doing maths 
dot-to-dots, making numbers lines and looking for 

number patterns. Super extra mile work! 

Jeffers Class – Lots of extra mile this week from the new 
Maths knowledge organiser. Well done, Jeffers class!  

Year 2  

 

 
 

Percival Class – Oliver has created this wonderful Red 
London Bus for his extra mile work. We were 

impressed with how much effort Oliver had put into 
his work. Well done Oliver.  

Coelho Class –We have been amazing London detectives 
this week. We’ve had lots of exciting ‘Extra Mile’ research 
completed by our fabulous children. Colin also found out 

lots of information about ‘The British Values.’ Great 
learning everybody! We are super impressed with you! 



Year 3  

 

 
Dahl Class – We are incredibly proud of how our 

children shared their love of reading this ‘World Book 
Day’. It was such fun and Dahl class particularly loved 

their hot chocolate treat! 
 

Walliams Class – Some lovely fact finding in preparation for 
our new topic of ‘Plants’! We have seen some lovely extra-

mile this week. Keep up the great work!  

Year 4  

 

 
Morpurgo Class – Have been working their socks off 

with their extra mile work this week learning all about 

the digestive system. Super learning everybody! 

 

Rowling Class – Rowling have definitely ‘sunk their teeth’ 
into the extra mile work this week! We have had some 

incredible pieces of work that the children have worked 
very hard on! Well done!  

Year 5  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Potter Class – Harris made this fantastic French 
translation sheet.  

 
 
 
 

Potter Class – Harris made this fantastic French 
translation sheet.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tolkien Class – Well done Emily! You did a super job with 

your French directions extra mile this week! 

 
 
  

 



Year 6  

 

 

 

Kipling Class –    Well done to Adele who created a 

lovely fact file about The Bahamas linked to our new 

geography topic of North America. 

 

Pullman Class – Max made a brilliant fact poster about 
Niagra Falls as part of our North America topic. A lot of time 

and effort has gone into this and it shows! Well done! 

 

 

Cowell Class – We had a fantastic time celebrating 
World Book Day on Thursday. Here is our entire class 
enjoying some silent reading and we listened to two 
more stories during our Teacher Swap – we love to 

read! 

 

 

Important Information/links 

 

Important Information regarding School Gates Click here  

Spring 2023 Lunch menu  Spring Menu available here 
Price increase letter 

Thursday 9th March Extra Mile Award (non uniform day) 
Year 3 & Year 6 

Friday 10th March Extra Mile Award (non uniform day) 
Year 4 

Monday 13th March Year 3 – Harlow Carr Trip 
Click here for details 

Thursday 16th March Year 5 & 6 Cross Country event at Ashville School 
Click here for details  

Friday 17th March Swimming Festival – Ashville School 
Selected children only 
Click here for details  

Friday 17th March Red Nose Day 
Details to follow ASAP 
To make a donation to this Charity, please click here  

Monday 20th March Year 5 - local history tour of Harrogate and visiting 
the library 

Tuesday 21st March Springtime Stay & Play (Nursery) 
 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/aa75c4db-649e-412b-ace5-9bd784758f31/gates-letter.pdf
https://saltergate-infant-school.secure-primarysite.net/lunchtimes-and-snacks/
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/98f67a8a-c488-4c6a-8f81-502718ec20f5/school-lunch-increase-jan-2023.docx.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/25961c28-d65e-4d6f-bd11-fa221da23ff9/year-3-harlow-carr-march-2023.pdf
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/letters/
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/letters/
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=10842


Wednesday 22nd March Autism Awareness coffee morning 
Please register here  

Tuesday 28th March Bag2School – Charity clothes collection to raise funds for 
school 
Click here for details 

Monday 17th April 2023  National Offer Day  
Announcement of Reception places  
Announcement of Year 3 places  

Monday 8th May 2023 Additional Bank Holiday in celebration of the King’s 
Coronation 

Operation Encompass (Domestic Abuse support) Click here for details 

Year 4 – Multiplication tables check  
Information for parents 

Information for parents click here  

Children with special dietary requirements Please complete the form by clicking here 

CEOP helping 4–7-year-olds be safer online  www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/   

Pupil Premium – Applying for additional support for your 
child (this is NOT Universal Infant Free School Meals 
UIFSM)  

Click here to apply 

Permission to attend school trips  https://forms.office.com/r/G9VzHbj95A   

Permission to have photos taken  https://forms.office.com/r/egMpHwrQnQ   

Permission to walk home (Year 5 & 6 ONLY)  https://bit.ly/3wn01U1  
Exceptional circumstances (one off event which is 
unavoidable)  

Pupil Leave of Absence Request | Saltergate Schools  

If your child needs to have regular medication such as an 
asthma inhaler, please complete this form  

https://forms.office.com/r/zScm8baXvE  

Staffing List: 2022-2023 UPDATE  https://bit.ly/3uKoT86  

Term Dates: 2022-2023  https://bit.ly/3MOqZdG  
Pupil Premium (Free School Meals) - This is different to 
Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM) that children Reception 
to Year 2 receive  

https://bit.ly/3xgAjlr   

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Jif5CiMJur
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/letters/
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/a9b5e189-5b82-4f01-981a-9136d5828550/operation-encompass-letter-to-parents.pdf
http://bit.ly/3E4rH3M
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=mM5H0XdBpUW_zC8xlh2--0ITozX5NMRKsCyh0aIBoidUMVlSUEExWEVPQVdSVkFCTkgwVEJEMVNZMS4u
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/
https://fisportal.northyorks.gov.uk/Synergy/fsm_prereq.aspx
https://forms.office.com/r/G9VzHbj95A
https://forms.office.com/r/egMpHwrQnQ
https://bit.ly/3wn01U1
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/pupil-leave-of-absence-request/
https://forms.office.com/r/zScm8baXvE
https://bit.ly/3uKoT86
https://bit.ly/3MOqZdG
https://bit.ly/3xgAjlr

